
 

“Music is well said to be the speech of angels.” – Thomas Carlyle 
The Music Staff ⅼ PO Box 9001 ⅼ Cincinnati, OH 45209 

cl@musicstaffbeat.com ⅼ www.MusicStaffBeat.com 
 

August 2024 

 

Dear Advanced Band Members and Parents: 

 

Our advanced band classes will begin on the first week of September 2024.  

Tuesday, September 3rd at 7:10 a.m. will be our first band class.  

Yes, September 3rd is the morning after LABOR DAY!!!    I will accept sign-ups until the end of 

September.  You can also find the rehearsal schedule for your school on our website under ADVANCED 

BAND 1ST SEMESTER SCHEDULE.  Just log on to  www.MusicsStaffBeat.com   and click on your school’s name 

for day, time, and location.  Band continues for the entire school year.   

Advanced Band will be held on TUESDAY MORNINGS: 7:10 am to 7:50 am in the Music Room.   

Drop-off is at Music Room Door, between 7:00 am and 7:10 am. 
 

Thank you, 

Beth Breda  Band Director 513-675-4889 bbreda@outlook.com 

Charles Lauterbach      Owner  513-284-9457 cl@musicstaffbeat.com       

 = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  

ADVANCED BAND REGISTRATION FORM 

First Semester    (PLEASE PRINT) 
 

Name_____________________________________________________School __ St. John Dry Ridge _______ 

 

 

Address___________________________________________________City____________________________________ 

 

 

Zip_______________Phone__________________________________Instrument_______________________________ 

 

Please print the best email addresses to send important info to you and your student. 
 

Email ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please checkmark the appropriate payment choice below: 
 

_________ $240.00 for one child (If you wish to pay for the whole school year: ________ $480 for one child for the year.) 
 

_________ $420.00 for two or more children in the same family (OR ______ $840 for two or more kids for the year) 

                                                                                                 

Please hand to Mrs. Breda at the first rehearsal.  Make check out to: St. John Dry Ridge 
The Music Staff is no longer an Ohio ACE provider. 
 

Our first concert in December:  Tuesday, Dec 17, 2024, at 7 pm at Roger Bacon High School’s 
Carol Dauwe Fine Arts Center.  4320 Vine Street, Cincinnati, Ohio 45217-1596 
 Rehearsal is on Monday, Dec 16, 2024. 
 

Our Spring concert is Tuesday, May 12, 2025, at 7 pm at Roger Bacon High School’s Carol 
Dauwe Fine Arts Center.  4320 Vine Street, Cincinnati, Ohio 45217-1596 
 Rehearsal is on Monday, May 11, 2025. 
 

I will use ClassDojo for band communication.  Please make sure that your app is working.  Thanks! 


